
From: Mason, Robert 
Sent: 1/15/2013 9:46:02 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: GHG OIR for Gas Compressor Stations 

I'm meeting with Michael and my supervisor this morning as management has questions about 
the application. If I need any further information from PG&E, I'll let you know. 

Robert M, Mason III 

Administrative Law Judge 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, 5th Floor 

San Francisco, California, 94102 

415-703-1470 

rim@cpuc.ca.gov 
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From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 9:43 AM 
To: Mason, Robert 
Cc: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: GHG OIR for Gas Compressor Stations 

Judge Mason 

As you would expect, I'm inquiring about the status of the PD on this issue. From our last 
communication we had hoped it would be on the 1/24 agenda but I don't see it there. Not 
getting approval in January makes this a bigger problem for us. 

SB GT&S 0262110 

mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Any information you can share will be appreciated. 

Thanks 

Laura 

PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/abouucompany/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0262111 


